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P U B L I C  C O N S U L T A T I O N  

 

Publication by the European Commission for public consultation on the review 
of the Markets in Financial Instruments Directive (MiFID) 

On 8 December 2010, the European Commission published a document for public consultation 
on the review of MiFID. The proposed changes will have an impact on intermediaries of 
Luxembourg's financial centre. The public consultation period is open for almost two months, 
i.e. from 8 December 2010 to 2 February 2011. 

The consultation document is available on the European Commission’s website at:  

http://ec.europa.eu/internal_market/consultations/2010/mifid_en.htm
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